
 

 

 

                                                                      

 

  

Member Notification 

 

Alignment of “RepoCalc” functionality between 

LCH Ltd and LCH SA 

 

  27 July 2021 

Dear RepoClear Members,  

LCH would like to inform you that RepoClear is in the process of aligning the functionalities 
across LCH Ltd and LCH SA in the RepoCalc margin simulation platform.  

We are aiming for the full alignment of functionality to be be complete by early 2022 and 
LCH will provide further updates on the changes to RepoCalc within each CCP in due 
course. Members will be given an opportunity to test the changes and testing timelines 
will be communicated. 

Access to existing RepoCalc tools will remain unchanged for the remainder of 2021.  

Please contact your LCH Client Service representative for more information:  

repoclearclientserviceSA@lch.com and securitiesclientserviceLTD@lch.com 

Kind regards, 
RepoClear Client Service teams 
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